WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 01-57

SUBJECT: Contract Award For High Float Road Surace Treatment in the
Amount of $74,250 to Wilder Construction Company for Melanie
Avenue, Cache Drive, and Broadview Avenue.

REQUESTED BY: Public Works

PREPARED BY: Public Works DATE: August 6, 2001

FOR AGENDA OF: August 13, 2001

SUMMARY: The bid opening for this project was held at 10:00am on August 3, 2001.
One Bid was received. The bid was read aloud, as follows:

Wilder Construction $74,250
Engineer's Estimate $95,000
The bid has been reviewed and Wilder Construction Company had the lowest
responsive bid.
FISCAL IMPACT: _ No _X Yes, amount requested: $74,250
Fund: 11-55-473-841-01 Road Upgrading

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Council is requested to award the contract to Wilder
Construction Company in the Amount of $74,250.
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